
The qualifying round of the Open Doors International
Olympiad starts on September 15

 The qualifying round of the Open Doors: Russian Scholarship project project will
start very soon; registration will open on September 15. Winners of the intellectual
competition will have an opportunity to enter Master’s degree or postgraduate
programs of leading Russian universities without entrance examinations and study
absolutely free (at the expense of the budget of the Russian Federation).
International students who graduate from Polytechnic University in 2023 may also
take part in the Olympiad. If they win the Olympiad, they will have an opportunity
to study at the Master's or Postgraduate School of SPbPU at the expense of the
Russian Federation budget. 

 

 

 The Open Doors International Olympiad: Russian Scholarship Project is supported
by the Ministry of Science and Higher Education of the Russian Federation and
Rossotrudnichestvo. The organizer of the project is the Global Universities
Association. Foreign citizens and stateless persons including compatriots living
abroad, who gave their consent for personal data processing, and who have or are
about to complete at least Bachelor’s degree for a Master’s degree track and
Master’s or Specialist’s level for postgraduate track can participate in the
Olympiad. 
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